
 
 
 

 

TO: James L. App, City Manager 
 
FROM: Doug Monn, Interim Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT: Melody Basin Ad Hoc Committee 
 
DATE: December 20, 2005 
 
 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee (Councilmember Nemeth and Mayor Mecham) was formed to assist staff in 
evaluating how to address neighborhood concerns regarding the function and aesthetics of the Basin. 
The report has been reviewed by the Committee and will be presented to full Council and the 
residents in early 2006. It is proposed that the formation of the Ad Hoc Committee be extended until 
May 2006. 
 


